
From: omaregarcia@aol.com [mailto:omaregarcia@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 8:05 PM 
To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: Resolution Item: 22 Richard Klitenick 

 
Hello Cheri, please make sure this emailed letter is part of the record for November 4,2015 City 
Commission meeting. 
thanks,Omar 
  
  
Dear Commissioners, 
I am asking you to please not support the resolution Item 22 
to remove Richard Klitenick from the planning board in the middle of his term.(Without cause) 
 
 
This resolution should not be the message we as a community 
send to our volunteers who step up with their time and energy to donate 
countless hours for free. 
 
To be elected as a Mayor or City Commissioner in 
America in the 21st century shouldn't give anyone the right to dismiss common 
sense or basic decency. 
I encourage all of you stay humble with one another but more importantly to the people you serve . 
As human beings living on a small 3x2 island and I beg  you to please don't get caught up in ego and 
one's self. 
 
As an elected official you have all sworn to serve  "all the citizens of Key West". . 
Why does this resolution appear to me, to give an impression it comes from a tyrant 
ruling over  his or her dictatorship. On one hand it's a stab in the heart and 
in another a pat on the back! 
 
For any elected official to fall trap to such a 
shallow resolution without cause or real principle "could write" another chapter 
in a sad day in Key West politics and one that certainly shouldn't be being 
brought forth by a former Judge.  
I hope you commissioner Payne realize and 
understand that as a City Commissioner you are in the legislative branch of 
government now! 
 
Mr. Klitenick and his family and all they do for Key West, 
certainly deserves a better legacy than this. 
 
I hope all of you realize that 
this is a distraction from the real work that needs to be done. 
 
Please vote 
no. 
 
Regards, 
Omar Garcia 
 


